
BONTERRA HOA MEETING 

January 4, 2016 

Chris Haines called the meeting to order at 7:05 

In attendance 

Remy, Jeff, Rob and Kathy present and Chris Haines, manager  

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the last meeting was reviewed.  Motion made by Rob to approve minutes, seconded by Jeff, 
all in favor. 

Old Business 
The board discussed the approved asphalt resealing project.  The board approved having the work completed 
on January 21, January 22 and January 25.  A notice will be mailed to each homeowner describing the work to 
be completed and the parking guidelines for the project.   

New Business 
Only 1 sidewalk repair proposal was received by the meeting.  This topic was tabled until February’s meeting 
to allow for more proposals to be gathered.   

The pressure washing proposals were discussed.  Motion by Jeff to approve the proposal by Riptide as 
presented, seconded by Rob, all in favor.  

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on February 1, 2016.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:03PM. 


